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Qctober 1, 2019

Ms. Zoé Watson

Superintendent :
Anglophone South School District
490 Woodward Avenue

Saint John, NB E2K 5N3

Dear Ms atson:f/"

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the District Education Council (DEC) for the
Anglophone South School District in which you advise that the following motion was approved by
Council:

Council direct the Superintendent to inform Minister Cardy that we intend to study
School Sustainability at Morna Heights School. This will allow us under the
department's Policy 409 - Multi-year School Infrastructure Planning - to begin the
public consultation process to gather community and stakeholder input to the
recommendation. '

This information is appreciated. In keeping with the direction of Policy 409, | am confident the
DEC will conduct an open and transparent study. The Director of the Educational Facilities and
Pupil Transportation branch, Mr. Thomas Weber, and the Department of Education and
Early Childhood Development staff members are available to assist the district in your endeavor.
Mr. Weber may be reached by e-mail at: Thomas.Weber@gnb.ca or by telephone at
(606) 457-6703.

| am grateful for the efforts of the DEC and schoal district staff for the continuous management of
schoo! resources to the benefit of the students and community.

Sincerely,

Dominic Cardy
Minister

C. Mr. Robert Fowler, DEC Chair, Anglophone South School District
Ms. Rachel Dion, Director, Policy and Legislative Affairs (Branch)
Mr. Thomas Weber, Director, Educationai Facilities and Pupil Transportation (Branch)
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